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MEMORANDUM 
 

 
Date:  August 18, 2020 
 
To:  Dan Duchniak, P.E. 
 
From:  Chris Walter, P.E. 
 
Re:  Prairie Song Villas – Water Main Easement 
 
 
Bielinski Homes is requesting an easement for the proposed water main within their development.  This project 
is located north of Prairie Song Drive adjacent to Oakmont Subdivision.  The easement will be a 20-foot wide 
non-exclusive public easement. The reason it is designated as non-exclusive is because it contains sewer in some 
locations. This is our standard easement agreement with no exceptions. The final document with exhibits will be 
uploaded to Granicus next week.  
 
 
Recommended Motion: Move to approve the water main easement for the Bielinksi Homes development, 
Prairie Song Villas. 
 
Enc. 
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